
 

November 2018 

Dress Down Day 
On Thursday 8th November  we will be having a dress down day 
to support our stall at the forthcoming Christmas Fayre.  We   
welcome both confectionery and monetary donations. 
Parents’ Evening 
On 12th November we will be holding our first parent consulta-
tion evening for this year from 7pm to 9pm.  Details of our online 
booking system will be sent out to parents early next week. 
School Admission 
The deadline to apply for a school place for  2019 is 15th January 
2019, please visit the following link to apply:  

www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/admissions 

Dates for Diary 
 

8th November 
Dress down day 
 
12th November 
Parent consultations (full details to follow) 
 
16th November 
Children In Need 
 
17th November 
Community Christmas Fayre 
 
14th December 
Christmas party (details to follow) 
 
19th December  
Break up for Christmas 
 

 
 
 

                   
  

Committee Events 
Our next fundraising event will be 
our confectionery stall at the 
Christmas Community Fayre on 
Saturday 17th November.  Please 
remember to dress down on 8th 
November in exchange for a mone-
tary or confectionery donation. 

Thank you. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Happy Birthday  to Maggie and Mollie who 
celebrate their birthdays next week.                    
 

Issue 8 

 30 hour funding 
Parents are responsible for renewing their 
funding codes every three months when      
instructed by HMRC, failure to do so will  
result in your sessions being charged for. 

Resources 
We continue to source any old buttons, birthday cards, 
ribbon, bottle tops and toilet roll tubes. Please hand     
donations into the office.   

Superhero of the week 
Big congratulations to Veer and 
Anaya who have been chosen as our               
Superheroes of the week. 


